
June 10, 1985

Ms Susan Richler
C u l t u r a l A r t s C o u n c i l
PO Box 7400
Santa Rosa, CA 95407-0400

Dear Susan,

Thanks for the letter - I'm glad you made contact with Fredericks
- we are still trying to conne up with a list of legal ways to pro
tect John and make the property available to the public.

Please ask Fredericks to call me if necessary to clarify anything
-col lect i f he wishs.

I talked with Carol - she didn't see this gathering of information as
documentation or history (John does not have to accept status as a
California Landmark) or a way of enhancing the chance for the public
to purchase the property, if John dies without a trust.

We intend to do what we can from here and will try to get to the people
I mentioned at the meeting, to consider filling out the forms.

I hope we don't lose another old person - without a substative record
o f t h e i r l i f e s ' w o r k .

As far as kind words go you deserve kind words.

My best.

Seymour


